
From: David McAvoy <david.mcavoy2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 8:56 PM 
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>; City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Proposed Amendment to Sidewalk Ordinance 

 
Please vote no on the proposed ordinance that would give industrial developers an exemption 
from having to either construct sidewalks or pay a fee.  There are people that walk to work in 
those areas and need a safe place to do so and Jonesboro needs more connectivity. 
 
Thank you 
-David McAvoy 
1524 Charles Drive in Jonesboro 
 


